
Press Release No.458/19 

Shillong, September 27, 2019: The Joint Director of Supply, East Khasi Hills District has 
informed all the consumers under East Khasi Hills District that the F.I. Cards (Non-NFSA) will 
be distributed through the Fair Price Shop Dealers. Public are requested to check and collect their 
cards from their respective Fair Price Shop Dealers. Consumers are also requested to check from 
the website: 

Distribution of F.I. Cards 

http://164.100.128.97/meghalaya_pds 
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